
January 15, 2008   
 

Happy New Year Obama-ites,  
 
We are organizing in the Santa Clarita Valley (SCV) with the local Santa Clarita Valley 
Democrats and looking for new blood.  There are two viable Democrats running for SCV 
City Council for whom we are having house parties, promotions and forums so you have 
the opportunity to speak to them on a one-on-one basis. The City Council election is in 
April so we are including information on our two local candidates in our canvassing.  
 
If you know of any friends, pals and political constituents looking for Obama-ites, please 
forward them my information.  Democrats are few, and acting like RINOs (Republicans 
In Name Only).  We know in the SCV being a Democrat can be lonely, but there are 
many of us here looking forward to meeting you and “we are out of the closet”, so to 
speak. 
  
You can email or write me at: minwilli@gmail.com. or leave a detailed message at  
(661) 295-9318. You can also check us out at http://www.scvyoungdems.org.  Susan 
Christopher is also available to get you started at 661-295-7295; 661-904-1716. 
 
We look forward to meeting, training, and putting you to work!!  
Fired up and Ready to Go! Peace Out,  
 

Minerva and Todd 
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